
Marianne Mauldin <mariannemauldin@gmail.com> 
 
To our Committee on Every and Environment 
 
 
My name is Marianne Mauldin and I have been a resident of Portland Oregon for 67 years, my entire 
life. I am very concerned about the impact that diesel pollution has on our families. We had our only 
daughter die from cancer at the age of 31. It was unknown how she contracted it but very possibly from 
a carcinogen in the environment is what the oncologists and radiologists suspect. Please don’t let this 
occur. You are our voice. I am speaking as her mother and grandmother of her only child. He was two 
when she died. 
 
 
I urge you to strongly support HB 2007. 
 
Respectfully, 
Marianne Mauldin 
4335 NE 40th Ave. 
Portland, Or. 
97211 
 


